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 Mr J S Lock OBJ2015/7028/P 10/12/2016  15:07:04 As the owner of the adjoining property, 12 Stukeley St, I still have major concerns over the potential 

for damage to 12 Stukeley St. During the construction phase the excavation of a basement could cause 

damage to the party wall and / or subsidence to the structure of no. 12. I feel that a basement 

development of this type in a location adjoining a property which was not designed to withstand the 

stresses associated with a basement excavation is wholly inappropriate.

I respectfully request that the planning committee request a revised application without the basement 

excavation.
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